
Connect With Us!

Follow our social channels 
@townofcochrane 
 

Administration 403-851-2500 
Waste & Recycling 403-851-2277 
Outdoor Facility Status 403-851-2552 
Municipal Enforcement 403-851-2532

cochrane.ca/Jobs

We’re Hiring

Employment 
Opportunities Apply by

Parks & Open Spaces 
Worker 

Cochrane RancheHouse 
Facility Service Worker 

Family Support Worker

TBD

TBD

TBD

Community Grants

cochrane.ca/Council

Town Council

Regular Council Meeting
Monday, April 25  |  5:30 pm

Committee of the Whole 
Meeting
Monday, May 2  |  5:30 pm

Upcoming Railway Crossing 
Closures: May 3-10

Canadian Pacific Railway (CPR) is 
removing the siding track at River 
Avenue, Centre Avenue and Fifth 
Avenue crossings. This project will 
improve the crossings and provide 
a pedestrian link on the east side 
of River Avenue providing more 
connectivity.

Crossings will be closed one at 
time, for two days each. Closure 
schedule will be shared in coming 
weeks.

More: cochrane.ca/streetsweeping

As camping season begins, 
residents can once again park 
recreational vehicles on their 
driveway starting May 1.  

For more information visit 
cochrane.ca/200/RVs-Trailers Street 

Sweeping 
Starts April 25

The residential street cleaning 
schedule is available in this week’s 
paper and at cochrane.ca. Our road 
crews will visit each neighbourhood 
for a single day of sweeping outside 
of regular scheduled waste and 
recycling or organics collection days. 

Residents can help by moving their 
vehicles by 8am on sweeping day. 

Want to get rid of the winter debris 
on your driveway? Simply sweep it 
onto the street away from the curb 
and we’ll scoop it up. Please do 
not leave it in heavy clumps, as the 
sweeper will not be able to pick it all 
up.

Please do not sweep gravel into 
catch basins as it backs 
them up and 
contaminates the 
receiving rivers 
and streams.

RV and Trailer Driveway 
Parking available May 1

Road crews are gearing up for 
residential street sweeping

APPLY FOR A COMMUNITY 
ASSOCIATION SUPPORT 
GRANT  

Cochrane’s Community Grant 
program helps local groups 
complete projects and present 
events that enrich our community.

The grants provide financial 
assistance for local, innovative not-
for-profit organizations that have a 
positive impact on the community 
and promote community spirit with 
up to $500 annually. 

Applications are due May 1, 2022.

Start your application online: 
cochrane.ca/636/Community-
Grants 


